
SHADE	TREE	COMMITTEE	MINUTES	
November	12,	2013	

	
	

The	meeting	was	 called	 to	 order	 at	 7:35	 p.m.	 	 Committee	members	 present	were	 Steve	
Zaikowski,	Jan	Godek,	Pat	Mills,	Charlie	Parke,	and	Rob	Sikorski.	
	
OLD	BUSINESS	
	
Glen	Knowbelm	–	1	Quail	Run	
Scott	Frech	advised	Steve	that	the	three	diseased	trees	have	been	removed.	
	
Robert	Sikorski	Term	Expiration	
Rob’s	present	term	as	committee	member	is	expiring	on	December	31.		Steve	will	follow	up	
regarding	a	renewal	letter.	
	
2014	Community	Bare	Root	Tree	Planting	
We	 are	 in	 receipt	 of	 a	 memo	 from	 Andrew	 Coppola	 dated	 October	 30,	 2013	 regarding	
budget	special	requests.		Steve	and	Rob	will	attend	the	Township	work	session	meeting	on	
November	13	to	give	a	short	presentation	describing	the	2013	Bare	Root	Tree	Planting.		At	
that	time,	they	will	request	a	budget	for	a	Spring	2014	Planting.	
 

NEW	BUSINESS	
	
Mike	Eckrich	–	16	Parkview	Road,	Long	Valley	
We	received	a	shade	tree	replacement	request	form	from	Mr.	Eckrich.		There	are	a	couple	
of	 trees	 leaning	over	the	edge	of	the	road	which	are	a	potential	safety	hazard.	 	Steve	will	
inspect.	
	
The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	8:08	p.m.	
	
NEXT	MEETING	
The	December	meeting	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	December	10,	2013.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
	
Jan Godek 
 
Jan	Godek 
Recording	Secretary	


